
 
 
TO:   Mayor & City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk 
 
RE: Traffic Study Petition 
 
DATE:  September 3, 2024 

 
On Friday, August 30, the City received a petition from Terry Sjoberg of 29555 
Percheron Dr. to conduct a traffic study on Percheron, Belgium, Suffolk, and Dakota 
Drives.  
 
The full petition is attached as well as a copy of the Speed Study Policy.  
 
Council Action 
Staff is requesting direction from the City Council whether to conduct a speed study on 
in the Percheron, Belgium, Suffolk, and Dakota Drives area and what the parameters of 
such a study should be.    
 

 


